## Pilon, Janet

**Subject:** about 10.2, license rental housing for ward 1/8/14

From: Les Toronto

**Sent:** Monday, August 9, 2021 4:21 PM **To:** Kelsey, Lisa <Lisa.Kelsey@hamilton.ca>

Subject: about 10.2, license rental housing for ward 1/8/14

Hi been told to forward to you,

I have to agree with this as Ive seen that there are too many in my area of rental units, parking space are overcrowded with cars even unto the lawn as well lot of electronic noises disturbing, hard to explain but related to acoustic radio frequency under Code Six under Federal Health guideline. As well overflow of garbage/recycling that sometime are mixed up. Also could that internet provider overhead lines by Bell and Roger be overload or too saturated causing buzzing sound or hum by larger number of users, just asking. But have noticed that hybrid cars somehow causing buzzing and hum as well again with overload of wireless radiofrequency disturbance, again just asking.

Sometime I dont even know how many are there in the house, sometime lost track of them since always in and out.

This neighborhood can be the greatest ward, just that there some lacking of respecting to that area for one another. People here are too obsessed with electronic device and not paying attention to their surroundings.

PS great job on Monarch and 2nd Street for road and sidewalk, much safer to walk on.

Les